
 
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 

MEMORANDUM 
DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

DIVISION OF PLANNING AND URBAN DESIGN 
 
 
DATE: March 10, 2020 MEMO NO.: P-20-08 
 
TO:  Planning and Development Board 
 
VIA:  Leslie A. Del Monte, Planning Manager 
 
FROM: Deandrea Moise, Planning Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:    Text Amendment to Article 5 of the Zoning and Land Development Regulations amending 

Commission Request for Review of a Board Decision procedures and creating a 
Development Review Process Public Participation component. (Continued from February 
11, 2020) 

 
 
Explanation: 
 
At the January 21, 2020 and February 11, 2020 Planning and Development Board Meeting, Staff requested 
a continuance of the item (19-T-81). The attached Staff Report and supporting documents have been 
updated and revised to reflect the changes made during this time.  


